
 

 

 

Hurricane Season Continues: September Lookout  

We are now into that time when the threat becomes greater for tropical storms and 
hurricanes. September can be the most active of months for the severe storms.  We can all 
recall the more recent hurricanes that made landfall in Florida in September; Irma, (cat 4) 
Sept. 10, 2017; Ian (Cat. 4) Sept. 28, 2022.  

It is important to continue to remain aware of what is happening weather-wise in the 
Atlantic and the Caribbean and to continue to be hurricane prepared. You may recall that 
the Hurricane Corner (https://vgrcca.org/hurricane-corner) offers helpful information in 
hurricane preparedness.  

The Hurricane Response Team and Ray Juan, the General Manager of VGRC will 
communicate through the community email should there be a threat of a hurricane. 
Remember our suggested motto : Don’t Panic: Be Prepared. 
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